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Background Information: 

 

Goal 1 of the Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) Strategic Plan is to ensure every student is 

prepared for success in postsecondary education and career. This presentation will highlight key 

data points supporting this goal, including the performance of high school students who 

participated in the 2024 HCPS Summer School program, and information on the identification of 

students meeting the Maryland State Department of Education’s College and Career Readiness 

indicator. 

Furthermore, key metrics aligned with the North Star Graduate Outcomes will be presented, 

including data on dual enrollment, as well as results from Advanced Placement (AP), International 

Baccalaureate (IB), and SAT assessments for the 2023-24 school year. 

 

Discussion: 

The following will be presented: 

• Summer school enrollment and course offerings 

• Dual enrollment data 

• Advanced Placement enrollment and assessment data 

• International Baccalaureate enrollment and assessment data 

• SAT assessment data 

 

Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

The Superintendent recommends that the Board accept this informational report on the academic 

performance review of national high school assessments, as well as updates on college and career 

readiness for the 2023-24 school year.    


